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“It is not enough to be busy. So are the ants. The question is: What are we busy about?”

September 13, 2018
Dear St. Stan’s Families:

We have completed our very first full week of school. It has been busy! I think it is safe to say that the busy we
all have been experiencing is one that is preparing us for a very successful school year. There have been bumps
but I am happy to say we are all settling in famously.

A very important note for all students is that there is a change in the schedule. September 26th will now be a
full day of school and September 28th will be a half day of school. If your child ordered lunch for Friday,
September 28th they will receive that lunch on Wednesday, September 26th.

This week we launched our STOPit online program with some information at Back to School Night and an
assembly for students grades four through eight. As always a report of any type of incident can always be made
to a teacher or myself for investigation. This is just another method for students to use.

Finally, I would like to congratulate our former eighth grade students who received the sacrament of
confirmation this week. The next few white envelopes will be filled with a great deal of important information,
please be sure to review it thoroughly.
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